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Clarification from the Province of Manitoba regarding Order 
13 of the current Public Health Order 

 

Dear golf industry stakeholders, 
  
The Province of Manitoba has advised that within the current Public Health 
Order (May 12, 2021), organized team, league play events or competitions such as 
Ladies Day, Men’s Night, Club leagues or Match Play events including Mundie 
Putter and Ladies Nassau events are not allowed at this time under Order 13 (4). 
  
Based on that directive, your Manitoba Allied Golf Association partners will continue 
to work with government to find a suitable resolution to this current interpretation. 
  
As golf courses in Manitoba remain open, the Manitoba Allied Golf Associations 
(Canadian Society of Club Managers, Golf Manitoba, Manitoba Golf 
Superintendents Association, National Golf Course Owners Association Canada 
and PGA of Manitoba), continue to encourage all members to remain vigilant to 
ensure that all public health measures are met or exceeded at all of our golf courses 
moving forward. As an industry, we are all responsible for the health and safety of 
all Manitoban’s together. 
  
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Kevin O'Donovan 
Regional Director - Prairie Chapter 
Tel.: 204-832-6842 
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